
 
 

 
REGIONAL TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION  

OF SOUTHERN NEVADA 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 
 
 
 

Southern Nevada Strong Steering Committee 
 
 

The meeting scheduled to be held  
on Thursday, January 25, 2024, has been cancelled.   

 
 
 

For questions or comments,  
please contact the Agenda Team at 702-676-1500.     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THIS MEETING HAS BEEN PROPERLY NOTICED AND POSTED IN THE FOLLOWING LOCATIONS: 
RTC 

600 S. Grand Central Pkwy. 
Las Vegas, NV  89106 

RTC website 
www.rtcsnv.com 

 

Nevada Public Notice 
https://notice.nv.gov 

http://www.rtcsnv.com/
https://notice.nv.gov/
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